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State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 04498-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

July 2, 20 18 

Public Service Commission 
CM'ITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 S ll lli\IARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

PoE?-:J 
Douglas Wright, Engineering Specialist I, Division of Engineering 

Docket No. 20 18002 1-WU- Application for staff-assisted rate case in Highlands 
County by Country Walk Uti lities, Inc. 

Please file the attached emai l correspondence between Troy Rendell and myself in the above 
mentioned docket fi le. 

Thank you 



Doug Wright 

From: 
Sent: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Monday, June 11, 2018 4:31 PM 

To: Doug Wright 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Luis Salvador; Clayton Lewis; Phillip Ellis 
RE: Country Walk SARC Questions 

Good afternoon Doug, 

Concerning your question on the voicemail. We held the first meeting with the HOA and DEP on February 11, 2016. 

1) I'm finding out about the Secondary Standards. I don't think they have and I'm not sure of a date yet. Once I 
find out -I'll let you know. 

2) Country Walk does not have any employees. All operations and maintenance is done through the contract with 
U.S. Water Service Corporation. 

From: Doug Wright [mailto:dwright@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 3:05 PM 
To: 'Troy Rendell' 
Cc: Luis Salvador; Clayton Lewis; Phillip Ellis 
Subject: Country Walk SARC Questions 

Hi Troy, 

I have a couple of questions that, if answered, would help us in writing up the final recommendation when the 
time comes. 

1. According to the 2018 DEP Monitoring Schedule you sent us, Country Walk is due for Secondary 
Standards testing this year. Has this testing already occurred? If so, please provide us with the results of 
the testing. If testing has not occurred, what month will it occur? 

2. Are the meter readings for Country Walk residents performed by Country Walk employees or 
independent contractors? 

Thanks for taking the time to answer. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Douglas Wright 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Engineering 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 413-6682 
Fax: (850) 413-6683 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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